Iech nical Dent. 16th January, 1929

We teg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 14th inetant, and in Teply thereto we are serry to
have to inferm you that the sbove steamsr has passed since
the 1lth instant, under the management of the Bocieta
Cooperativa "GARIBALDI" of Genoca wio, as stated in our letter
of 20th December last, have decided to restrioct the
classification of our previous vessels +o the Regisire
avele Italiano, viz:- “ADAMELLO", YADEBLINA", "MONTZ LEVasen,
"HONTZ cANTQM, “ROSALIA", ®"ROSARIG" and YSAN MARCQ", as soon
ds tiey pass over to their Dessession; it will therefore be
necessary 4o suspend the survey now due of tae adjustument
of tihe centre poiler safety valves, and also the Special Survey
Fo.2 which will become shortly due.

Further to our above mentioned letter, please note
that the Hon, Magrini, President of the Sec, Garivaldi, has
taken up en the 15th Decemb er his charge as Liquidater :
of our c‘mo

Following the above decision of the aforesaid Soc.
“Garibaldi®, we have to request that all the surveys to
the other vessels quoted above which are classed with your Soc-

iety must bve suspended, may they be due now or become due
in the future.

We should like to take the opportunity and repeat
our best thanks for all your kinm 4 and appreciated services in
Tespect of our fleet, ani shall be obliged if you will'
kindly ferward them alsc to your London Heed Office.
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